
Welcome Back!

Canteen will be opening again September 26, 2023, there will be a hot lunch

selection Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, for $5/meal, as well snacks,

ice cream and noodle cups will be available for purchase everyday. Canteen

cards will be available for purchase for $50.00 a card (which purchases 10

pre-paid meals) and can be used for the hot lunch special. Meals can be

either pre-ordered through a google sheet that is sent to the student weekly

or purchased the day of at the canteen window. Canteen cards can be

purchased on-line through your Rycor account.

Thank you,

Mrs. LeBeau


